
Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
PROVINCIAL ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES OFFICE 
MIMAROPA Region

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

The Regional Executive Director 
MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Blvd. 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

Assistant Regional Director 
For Technical Services
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FROM : The OIC PENR Officer

SUBJECT : STATUS REPORT ON TYPHOON PAENG

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum from CENR Officer Efren L. delos Reyes dated 
November 3,2022 regarding the partial tabulation of damages from Typhoon Paeng as of November 
3,2022 within the jurisdiction of CENRO San Jose, Occidental Mindoro.

For your information and record.

.TANADA

Sitio Pag-asa, Barangay Payompon, Mamburao, Occidental Mindoro 
Email Address: penrooccmindoro@denr.gov.ph
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